
 
CANNOCK FOLK DANCE CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 

SEPTEMBER 2018 

Welcome to the Autumn Season of Folk Dancing.  

  

WOW!  What a summer it has been, and such a change from last year.  Thank you to all who have 

braved the heat and turned up on Tuesday nights, and thanks to all our callers for making their 

programmes suit the conditions.  I don’t think we could have survived a night of fast contras!! 
 

We have been treated to some very good outside callers who have put us through our paces which 

has been very good for us and reminded us to be more considerate of others (I hope)  But Summer 

is not over yet and we still have a few events to look forward to, a walk on 31st July and our 

Summer  party on 28th August.  Let’s hope that we still have a few more sunny days before the 

autumn gets here.  

 

4th September  Bill & Barbara 

Kinsman 

6th November Brian Stanton 

11th September Vicky Baker 13th November Prue & Geoff Bradley 

18th September Eve Evans 20th  November June Caddick 

25th September Suzanne 

Moorfield 

27th November John Trevena 

2nd  October Peter Goode 4th December Neil Franklin 

9th October Janet Palmer 11th December Suzanne and Vicky 

16th October Ian 

Whitehead 

Sat 15th December ANNUAL CHRISTMAS DANCE 

David & Victoria Yeomans with 

Ian Jones 

SAT 20th Oct Light hearted 

Playford 

with Silver 

Trees Band 

18th December PARTY NIGHT 

Mixed Callers 

23rd  October Geoff 

Morgan 

Sat 29th December Joyce & David Berry.  

Twixt and Tween Night 

With Fish and Chip Supper 

30th October HALLOWEEN 

Mixed Callers 

  

 

FOLK DANCE ETIQUETTE:  

 

SMILE:        We dance with everyone in our set, so give a little eye contact & let them think that   

                 you are delighted to be dancing with everyone in your set, especially newcomers. 

HELP PEOPLE: Gently! If someone looks lost, gently guide them, point discretely or use eye contact.    

                 Remember - no one likes to be pushed or pulled. 

 

 



 

 

LISTEN CAREFULLY TO THE CALLER & MUSIC:  Walk the dance in time with the caller as he/she  

                 explains it. Rushing ahead may confuse everyone.  Try hard to dance in time to the  

                 music, not in front or behind. 

JOIN SETS AT THE BOTTOM: Not the top, unless invited to do so. 

CHANGE PARTNERS NOW & AGAIN: This helps to generate the social atmosphere & helps  

                 newcomers integrate.  At folk dance clubs it is fine for ladies to ask anyone to dance  

                 & same gender couples are OK too.” 

 

HAPPY DANCING - Looking forward to seeing you all on a Tuesday Evening.   Remember to bring a 

friend.                                                                                

Vicky Baker – 01543 574602    or   vabaker_6@hotmail.com 
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